
Editor: Bob Curran                         
  
           Council Officers 2023-24 
Grand Knight                  Jasson McNallie 
Deputy Grand Knight    Derek Pound 
Chaplain                          Rev. Vincent J. Gianni 
Financial Secretary         Mark O’Leary 
Chancellor                       John L. O’Leary 
Warden                            Mark Kelly 
Recorder   Timothy J. Green 
Treasurer   David P. Curran 
Lecturer   Robert P. Curran 
Advocate   Michael F. Kilkelly 
Inside Guard   Sam Cataldo 
Outside Guard   George McKenna 
Trustee (3 yrs.)   Ronald M. Collins 
Trustee (2 yrs.)   Robert P. Curran  
Trustee (1 yr.)   Charles Finlay 
District Deputy   Bill Trifacio 
********************************************* Knights of Columbus Programs 
Life Insurance: 

Whole Life, Discover, Term 
Annuities: 

IRA's Traditional and Roth 
Long Term Care and Disability Income 
Call: Jeffrey Denehy  508-641-1242 
******************************************** 
               Ailing Members 

       Members, wives, friends, please notify us  
         when a member is sick or hospitalized. 
           Call Jack O’Leary at (781) 245-4158 
******************************************** 
            2023 Calendar of Events 
Aug.26  Hillview Golf                       9:45 am 
Aug.27  Installation of Officers       3:00 pm 
Sep.12  Bldg.Assoc. Meeting            6:45 pm 
             Council meeting                   8:00 pm 
Oct. 1  K of C Memorial Golf 
            Tournament-Lynnfield        7:30 am 
Oct. 5-9 Tootsie Roll Drive 
Oct.10  Bldg.Assoc. Meeting             6:45 pm 
             Council Meeting                    8:00 pm 
************************************* 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 
A Message from                    

Our Worthy Grand Knight 

My Brother Knights: 

 

 

I hope this letter finds you all well on this very rainy summer. Here is an update on events going 
on at the Council soon: the K of C Golf Scramble will be starting at 9:45 a.m. on  

August 26th @ the Hillview Golf Course in North Reading. Food and assorted prize raffles will 
follow at the Council’s Cassidy Lounge. If you are only interested in the food  you can sign-up for 
$20 with Ernie Kraytenberg or the bartender. On Sunday, October 1 starting at 8:00 a.m. we will 
have the K of C Memorial Golf Tournament at Reedy Meadows in Lynnfield. Prizes will be 
awarded for closest to the pin on the two par threes and trophies for the longest drive, lowest 
gross score and the lowest net score. Food and raffles will follow at the Council (cost TBD). 

     Tentatively, we are hoping to have a Turkey Shoot in November. Please let Tim Green or 
myself know if you are interested in helping out at this function. As of now the Hogan Christmas 
Party is scheduled for  December 7th with a snow day for December 14th. Anyone interested in 
helping please let myself or Ron Collins know. Now that I have mentioned Ron Collins, the 
Council is very appreciative of the great 4 years he served as our Grand Knight. 

    If you have any questions or have any ideas, please reach out to me at 
mcnallie.jasson@gmail.com 

  

                           Fraternally yours,  

  

                                      Jasson McNallie 

                                       

*******************************************                                 

           K of C Hall Rental                                      

     Any paid up member interested in renting our Curley Memorial Hall should contact David 
Curran at 978-943-1620 or leave a message at the Council 781-245-9800. 
***************************************** 

  



                    Installation of Officers 

     On Sunday, August 27th at 3:00 p.m. our District Deputy Bill 
Trifacio will be installing our new officers for the 2023-24 year. In the 
Council’s Curley Memorial Hall. There is a sign-up list in the Council or 
call the bartender and ask him to add your name so we have an idea on 
how many will attend. 
*****************************************  
                       In  Memorium 

     Since our last Council bulletin in 11/2021 there has been numerous 
members who have passed away: 

1/22/22   Matthew J. Burns, Jr. 
3/12/22   Thomas J. Bringola 

6/5/22      Richard J. Meuse 

6/10/22    Alfred J. Generazzo 

8/5/22      PGK William P. Lovett 

9/23/22    Kenneth J. Cataldo, Jr. 
9/29/22    Alfred J. Doucette 

11/9/22    William A. Hankard 

11/28/22   PGK James M. Scott 

1/21/23    PGK Pasquale J. Grasso 

4/4/23      Robert E. Tremblay 

4/5/23      Richard M. Muise 

  
May God have mercy on all their souls and 

may they all rest in peace. 
************************************ 

       
   Tootsie Roll Drive 

     Council #104’s annual Tootsie Roll Charity Drive” will start on 
Thursday, October 5th and will go through Monday, October 9th. We 

need numerous volunteers to collect in Wakefield and Stoneham, so 
please sign-up at the Council and donate a few hours of your time for a 
very worthy cause. Remember, the main principle of our order is charity. 
Note: in Stoneham, the Stop & Shop always lets us collect at their store. 
***************************** 



 
 

 



 



 


